
New Vessels for the Clyde and Hebrides 
 
Written submission from Stuart McMillan by email 19 October 2022 
 
 
Dear Convener, 
 
I hope you are well. 
 
In response to your letter dated 29th September, please find attachments which I 
hope will be helpful for the Public Audit Committee inquiry - New vessels for the 
Clyde and Hebrides: Arrangements to deliver vessels 801 and 802. 
 

I have provided correspondence relating to your inquiry. I did have other 
correspondence with the Scottish Government which supported the yard prior to 
Fergusons changing ownership in 2014, including correspondence relating to the 
Ferguson Taskforce which was set up to help find a buyer for the yard in 2014. I 
didn’t think this correspondence was relevant to the request from the committee. 
 
Secondly, I considered the correspondence in 2012 and 2013 (attached) to be 
included in your request as it refers to procurement, although it is not relevant to 
vessels 801 or 802. It was more of a request for orders to go to the yard. 
 
Finally, the staff member who sent the email for me on 23rd December 2014 left my 
employment in the middle of 2015. 
 
Once again, I hope this information is helpful. 
 
Please also accept my apologies in this email being slightly later than requested. 
 
Best Regards 
 
Stuart McMillan MSP 









 

Email: Stuart.McMillan.msp@scottish.parliament.uk 

Stuart McMillan MSP  
 

Unit 3003 
Mile End Mill 

Abbey Mill Business Centre 
12 Seedhill Road 

Paisley 
PA1 1JS 

Tel. 0141 889 9519 
Fax.: 0141 889 4693 

www.Stuart-McMillan.net 

SM/IF 
 
Keith Brown MSP 
Minister for Transport  
Scottish Government  
St. Andrew's House 
Regent Road 
Edinburgh 
EH1 3DG 
 
19th December 2012  
 
Dear Keith, 
 
Re: Scottish Ferry Services – Ferries Plan 
 
I write to you in connection with the Scottish Government announcement, today, highlighting the Final 
Ferries Plan, setting out short, medium and long term improvements over the next decade, as well as a 
commitment to retain all existing essential services. 
 
I welcome the publication of this document as I know ferries play a vital role throughout the West of 
Scotland and act as an essential method of travel.   
 
Only earlier this week, we’ve seen the successful launch of a state of the art hybrid ferry from Ferguson 
Shipbuilders in Port Glasgow.  It’s vital any new investment made by the Scottish Government for ferry 
infrastructure considers using the expertise and skills of the Port Glasgow yard. 
 
Therefore, I felt it was important to write to you and highlight the recent success of Ferguson 
Shipbuilders and encourage the Scottish Government to consider Ferguson Shipbuilders in any future 
ferries funding announcement. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Stuart McMillan MSP 
Member of the Scottish Parliament for West Scotland  
(Scottish National Party) 
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